


Purdue Habitat for Humanity and Lafayette Habitat for Humanity have 
partnered to unite Purdue’s campus in an effort to fundraise and construct a 
home for a local family.  The event is called Hammering with Hope in honor 
of the current football coach, Danny Hope.  

The Hammering with Hope house will be built in several stages. October 
13th- 16th, Purdue Habitat will be partnering with the BCM (Building 
Construction Management) department to construct the frame of the house 
in the lot between PEFCU and the Visitor Parking Garage on Northwestern. 
On Sunday, October 17th we will be marching from this location to the 
Lafayette Habitat Office carrying tools and materials to raise awareness.  The 
frame will then be disassembled and taken to its permanent location.  From 
then, it will take approximately 12 weeks to complete the house.

 We want your organization to join us!  Whether you are interested in 
marching, building, or simply raising awareness, we have an opportunity for 
you.  Simply fill out the corresponding registration sheet and mail it to the 
address listed on the form.  Registration forms can also be found on our 
website: http://web.ics.purdue.edu/~habitat/.

Thank you for taking time to consider partnering with us!  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to e-mail us at purduehabitat@gmail.com.    

Sincerely,

Jen Whistler
President, Purdue University Habitat for Humanity  

            


